
The 50th year reunion for the AC class of 1974 is right around the corner. 
  
On Saturday night, June 22, 2024, we will celebrate our journey during a 
fun filled evening of dinner, drinks, laughs and maybe even a few tears. I, 
Bill Driscoll, am going to be relentless in my efforts to get each and every 
one of you to this historic event.  For many of us this evening will mark first 
time many of us have seen each other since we left St Agnes Church 50 
years ago. Sadly, it will also mark the last time many of us see each other 
in this life. So again, MAKE SURE YOU ARE IN ATTENDANCE! 
  
Savinos Italian Restaurant on Common Street in Belmont will be closed to 
the public on 6/22/24 to host our reunion. 
  
More details will follow in the coming weeks and months but please put this 
date in your calendar RIGHT NOW! 
  
’74 still does more! 
  
Bill 
 


